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Dear parent/carer 
 
Alder Hey Easter Egg Donation – Year 9 and 11 
 
As part of our year 9 charity drive this year, we are asking for donations of Easter eggs to donate to 
Alder Hey Children’s Hospital. As you are aware, Alder Hey treat thousands of children each year, 
many who will sadly spend Easter in hospital. 
 
If you can help with our year 9 charity drive, please send your Easter eggs into school with your 
child and ask them to bring them to the Year 9 office. We are looking to take the donations the 
week we break up for the Spring term break. 
 
We are also involving Year 11 in this request as we did this same donation when they were in year 
9 with us and it was a huge success, the students got so much out of it and Alder Hey were 
incredibly grateful to theirs and your kindness, so we would like to include their year group, as this 
will be their final year with us. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Kindest regards and best wishes 
 
 
Mrs S A Lee & Mr Platt 
Heads of Year 9 


